
Hello,  

  

I am writing to you to please defeat HB4147 bill set before you during the short session.   

The already over burdened OSP should not be giving another task that will most certainly be 

used against law abiding citizens.  Please do not allow more double talk into this already over 

burdened gun laws.   

The current gun laws need to be enforced.  Which means the OSP needs a better budget. 

  

Which as I recall measure 71 was supposed handle these kind of budget issues during the short 

session and not the misuse of the short session. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Richard Weaver 

 


